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Friday 26th February 2021 

 

    Return to on-site schooling for all pupils 

Dear Parents, 

I am sure that you will have heard the positive news announced on Monday about the gradual end 

to lockdown starting with a compulsory return to on-site schooling for all pupils from the week 

beginning 8th March.  

Having spoken to several students learning via zoom and teachers offering these lessons about this, I 

know what welcome news this is for everyone. We are all looking forward to working together at 

Clovelly once again.  

 

Arrangements  

• We will begin to return to school during the week beginning Monday 8th March. 

• Students will receive their attendance mark when they come in and are required to wear 

school uniform (face masks are optional) on these days.  

• No one with Covid symptoms should come to school. 

• All students will be returning to their normal lessons where curriculum-based teaching and 

learning will resume (except if alternative arrangement has been agreed with our family 

liaison officer Hayley S-Hopewellor our Principal Jennifer Collighan). 

As a school, we are aware that for some of our pupils who have been shielding this will be a huge 

undertaking into retuning to fulltime lessons. Therefore, the lessons will be broken down to formal 

learning and practical therapeutical learning until the subject teacher feel that each child is ready to 

return to full academic learning. 

Finally, may I say how much we are all looking forward to seeing our students and getting back to 

teaching in school.  

 

Should you require any further assistance regarding the return back to school, please do not hesitate 

to contact out Principal Jennifer Collighan. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Dr Aida Lockton 

Lead Curriculum Coordinator and Teacher  

  


